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HONORABLE COUNCIL

IN CHARGE OF THE NATIONAL PRIZE
FOR SCIENCES AND FINE ARTS 2012
MEXICO

To whom it may concern,

It is with great pleasure that we welcome the proposition of the Mexican Institute of
Cinematography (IMCINE) that Paul Leduc be named candidate for the National Prize of
Sciences and Fine Arts, in the field of Fine Arts,

During his entire career, Paul Leduce has demonstrated an undeniable talent as well as a great
coherence of language and content, turning cinema into an instrument for thought and
support of social changes. His work is already a part of Mexican and world wide cultural

heritage.

Thercfor, with this letter we would like to express our agreement in proposing filmmaker
Paul Leduc Rosensweig for the National Arts Prize

2012 in the field of Fine Arts.

Sincerely,
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Sandra den Hamer
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